
Science and Mathematics

Brookhaven, stood in for him at the podium. At the same 
time, Divisional Chairman Dr. Burke worked with stu­
dents Bob Costello and Fred Sneider on a National 
Science Foundation Grant research project dealing 
with the biologically active materials of dino-flagellate 
cultures.

Dr. McLaughlin of the Biology Department con­
tinued to assist the Office of Naval Research in its marine 
biology project. And Dr. Taschdjian, Department Head, 
addressed the February 1963 meeting of the Bio-Physical 
Society to deliver a paper on “The Effect of Veratrum 
Alkaloids on Elodea Cells and on Sedimentation of 
Carbon Suspensions.”

Brother Leo and his colleagues added three new 
courses to the Mathematics offerings: “Linear Algebra,” 
“Introduction to Modern Algebra,” and “Vector Analy­
sis.” Another innovation was the use of teaching ma­
chines in “College Algebra.”
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